Anonymous Anonymous

Raw milk and milk products should be legal to purchase easily without needing a herd share here in
Alaska. People should be able to weight the options and choose for themselves wether or not raw
milk is a good choice for them. People can use good sense and do their research. I personally
believe raw milk is way healthier than the overly processed alternatives you purchase in a grocery
store.



